
RABC GENERAL MEETING AGENDA

April 9, 2024 – 6:30 PM

● Call to Order 6:35pm

● Introductions

● Athletic Director’s Report, Pat DeCamillis

o Spring sports are doing well and coaches are doing awesome

o Track is deep in boys and hold several of the tops positions in the state; girls have

qualified in several events and will have to choose which events to participate in

o Girls Soccer is 2-2, with a last great win over Niwot

o Tennis is showing a lot of progress

o Baseball beat the top two teams in the state recently

o Girls Golf played in a tournament that day and hit well

o CHSAA has approved new conference leagues beginning in Fall 24. SCHS will be in the

Granite Peaks League with 13 other schools: Broomfield, Centaurus, Erie, Fairview,

Frederick, Holy Family, Horizon, Legacy, Longmont, Mead, Monarch, Niwot and Skyline.

Football, wrestling and swimming are not impacted by this new conference.

o Homecoming is September 16-21st with the home football game on Friday, Sept 20 and

dance on the 21st.

o Fall sports (tryouts) begin August 12, per CHSAA

o Open coaching positions: conducting Softball interview this week, no Volleyball

applicants.

● Treasurer’s Report RABC has approximately $14,000 in the general fund.

● General Fund Disbursements – Marc Schmeeckle move to approve the disbursement requests,

seconded by Becca Johnston. Motion passed.

o Track & Field - $2,465 for timing system and equipment including pylons, starter and

trackers, can be used by other sports as well

o Wrestling - $1,000 (1/2 of requested) for at-risk athletes to attend camp

● 24-25 Board Elections – Becca Johnston moved to approve the slate of candidates and Julie

Jensen seconded. Slate was approved. Congratulations!

o President – Kate Gaddis

o Co-Vice Presidents – Julie Jensen & Becky Gaccetta

o Treasurer – Wyn Schulz

o Secretary – Kristi Foley

o At-Large – Erin Trout



● The Stephanie Bogrett Gould Scholarship is now open. Applications are due to RABC by 5/17/24.

Each year, RABC awards the Stephanie Bogrett-Gould Scholarship of $1,000 to a graduating

senior who is an active volunteer in his/her community and participates in Silver Creek clubs and

sports.

● Senior Breakfast is 5/17/24. Sign-ups will be out soon.

● Waiver is needed for After Prom roller skating. Can only be done online.

● Open Comments - 2 minutes to bring forward ideas

o Basketball floors will be refinished, discussed needing a plan for bleachers

● Adjourn 7:35 pm

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_K-1gM8fPfcosuHuAFWekJe3mAem0EdzwifJ2_12HBI/edit?usp=drive_link

